
Road Bid Opening & Award and Restroom discussion 
Jun 11, 2012 
 

 
NOTICE 

 TOWN OF LEEDS 

  

Town of Leeds Board will hold a Special Meeting at the Leeds Town Hall on Monday, June 11, 2012 
at 8:00 A.M. to open and review the sealed bids for 853 tons of Hot Mix Asphalt.  It is anticipated 
that the Leeds Town Board will select and award the contract at that time. 

 Immediately following the bid award, the Town Board will meet with General Engineering to discuss 
the proposed plans for the upgrade of the Town Hall restrooms. 

 No other Town of Leeds business will be conducted at that time. 

  

  

Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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